
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a super term! 

 

Looking after yourself:  

As a school ,we are always keen to 

make sure that everyone looks after 

themselves, not just physically, but 

also mentally. If you or anyone you 

know needs any advice, don’t keep it 

inside, please talk - we all need each 

other.  

30th October - School photos  

2nd November - Dress up as your favourite 

10th November - Break the Rules Day  

17th November - Children in Need  

19th November - Winter Fair in School  

7th December - Whole School Pantomime  

18th December - A Christmas Wish (KS2)  

Key dates for the diary: 
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Dear Year 3 Families,  

We have had a fabulous term in Year 3 and have thoroughly enjoyed working with the children 

and celebrating all the successes along the way.  The children have worked extremely hard and 

most definitely deserve a good rest over half term!  

Our learning this term 

In English we have enjoyed reading ‘A River’ and our non fiction book ‘Rivers’. The class have 

worked together to research information and facts about rivers in order to write their non chron-

ological reports. The children have done a brilliant job at recording all their knowledge about riv-

ers this term through their writing but also in art and 3D sculpture. They have learnt about the 

upper, middle and lower course and the water cycle. The children produced some excellent dou-

ble page spreads to celebrate this learning. In Maths we have been focussing on place value, frac-

tions and geometry. The children have been working closely with 3 digit numbers, comparing and 

making links with patterns they can see. We have also been working hard on our multiplication 

tables. This is a great area for the children to work on at home too. Thank you for supporting 

your child at home with reading, spelling and their weekly home learning task. This is making such a 

difference and it is wonderful to see how proud the children are when they hand this work in but 

also the love of reading that is shining through.  

Next term our big question is,,, ‘Hidden behind the picture is…?’ 

This question will have a focus on History and Art. On Thursday 2nd November we are invit-

ing children to come to school dressed as an artist, We are asking them to bring a piece of art-

work which reflects this artist and some facts about them to share in class. We are really excited 

to launch our big question and hook the children into their learning on this day. 

PE - PE will continue to take place on a Monday and Wednesday next term. Please can you ensure 

your child wears their full PE kit on these days inline with the school uniform policy.  

We are thoroughly looking forward to Term 2 and can’t wait to see the children continue their 

Year 3 journey. A huge well done to everyone. 


